
May 23, 2011  

 

Wilmington Fire District

Board of Fire Commissioners

Regular Monthly Meeting

Community Center – 7p.m.

 

Present:  Guy Stephenson, Dan Hansen, Richard Moncsko,  Marcel Bruce, Steve Corvelli and Shirley 
Lawrence.

 

Minutes of the previous meeting were read with motion to accept by Dan Hansen, seconded by Richard 
Moncsko and carried unanimously.  Treasurer’s report was read with motion to accept by Richard 
Moncsko seconded by Marcel Bruce and carried unanimously.

 

The renewal with ECH was discussed and all commissioners were in agreement to renew the contract 
for physicals.

 

Guy informed the board that the roof has been inspected and the warranty is in effect for 20 years.

 

There was discussion on the swift water course that was held.  Three people took the course when only 
two were approved by the board.

 

Richard Moncsko informed the board that he had taken the Fire Commissioner training course.  He 
further discussed the sign.  He is unsure if it is the sun or the rain that causes the damage to the sign.  
He will follow through with sign makers to see what is best to use to protect it.

 

Marcel Bruce finished the EMT course.

 

Bills were reviewed and audited for payment in the amount of $2,319.33.

 

Marcel Bruce reviewed the bank statements.

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:37 p.m.

 

Respectfully submitted,

 



 

 

Shirley Lawrence

Secretary/Treasurer


